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      Silchester, UK, September 22nd 2014 
 
Prof. Dr Ákos Csomos 
President 
Hungarian Society of Anaesthesiology and Intensive Care 
Semmelweis University,  
Institute of Anaesthesiology and Intensive Therapy,  
HU-1125 Budapest,  
Kútvölgyi út 4.  
 
Dear Ákos 
 
Re: Council visit, Budapest – September 18th to 20th 2014 
 
On behalf of our Council colleagues we write to thank you for hosting the recent visit 
of Council members to Budapest and for providing an opportunity for us to 
experience the unique character of the city and to meet its people. The standard of 
the facilities provided for us during our stay was exceptional and the vista from the 
meeting room at the Hotel Sofitel was breathtaking! 
 
May we also ask you to convey to the Hungarian Tourism Board our sincere thanks 
for their generous hospitality? The city tour and the venue for our Council dinner on 
Thursday evening were the major highlights of our visit and we all greatly appreciated 
the time and attention which they devoted to making us all feel so welcome.  
 
We all recognize that this visit was an opportunity to showcase Hungary and 
particularly the city of Budapest as a future venue for a major world meeting. We 
equally know that you will understand it would be unwise to make any future 
commitments at this stage. However, it terms of raising the profile of Budapest and 
highlighting its strengths and attractions, this visit was a resounding success. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity for us to visit you and your country. We look 
forward to our continuing collaboration and to supporting the growth and 
development of intensive and critical care medicine in Hungary. 
 
Kind regards and best wishes, 
       
   

     
 
Jean-Louis Vincent    John Marshall 
President      Secretary-General 
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